
 

Tarka Class - Home learning week ending 8th October   

Thank you for coming to see our Harvest singing on Wednesday afternoon. The children enjoyed sharing 

their songs with you 

Tarka class have loved becoming authors of their own books in English this week. They designed a front 

cover and wrote the first few pages of their book “How Do I Feel?” based on our English text. 

In Maths, we have been learning about addition using the part, part, whole model, ten frames and 

numicon to support this.  

In science this week, we started to think about the seasons and how we can tell when the season is 

changing. We thought about the colours and signs of Autumn. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to keep reading as much as possible - thank you! 

Have a lovely weekend  

Home learning: To support our science learning, can you have a go at learning the 

months of the year at home? Discuss what month and season your birthday is in. What 

about other members of your family?  

Use this Months of the Year Song to help  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MtESyRew2Lo

